

Phone Fax
306.242.3060 306.242.2205

Email
info@nsbasask.com

#9-1724 Quebec Avenue, Saskatoon, SK S7K 1V9

Ron Styles 111 Research Drive Saskatoon, SK S7N 3R2

Dear Mr. Styles,

On behalf of the NSBA, I would like to congratulate you and the Board of Protein Industries Canada (PIC) on your selection as one of five Innovation Superclusters by the government of Canada. This is a tremendous achievement for business in Saskatchewan and your group in particular.

This project is a perfect intersection of Saskatchewan expertise and innovation with global need and we are proud to see the opportunity this project represents recognized by the federal government as a funding recipient. With many NSBA members involved with this project (either directly or as supporters), we are also happy to see the opportunity for these members to grow their businesses and stature in the community.

As you move forward with this project, the NSBA would be happy to welcome you (or a member of the PIC Board) to address our membership at a luncheon event. This would be a great opportunity to further celebrate your achievements thus far and to set the stage for the next phases of this project.

Sincerely,

Keith Moen Executive Director